
 

 
 

 

 

 

South Express MCR (Templeton 

to Islington) tender pack 
 

Date Requested:  24 September 2025 

Date Provided:   25 September 2025 

 

Request 
Can you please confirm that this has happened [regarding South Express MCR (Templeton to Islington) tender 

pack]? I was not able to see the tender on GETS. 

 

Council Response 
Since our last response, design issues have arisen which have prevented staff from releasing the 
package of work for tender. To minimise potential issues and cost overruns after contract award, staff 
are addressing these matters as a priority. The package is now scheduled for release in October.  


